
I have been listening, reading and discussing the ever changing range of road policy 
suggestions with officials for 10 years and cannot believe that the options now 
suggested are viable or credible.

Now this latest road plan has emerged after discussions with building contractors 
NOT the needs of the town or more effective use by the hundreds of HGV vehicles 
which criss-cross the town centre every week of the year!

This plan will not reduce traffic jams, improve traffic flow or reduce the high levels 
of pollution.

And like many of the proposals we see are completely lacking in that vital
element "common sense."

Brian Hodder
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